
 

 

 
 
 
November 4, 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Friends:   
 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone taking 
part in the 37th World Religions Conference, being held at the 
University of Waterloo. 
 
This event provides a platform to discuss and better understand the teachings of 
different faiths and philosophies. I am sure that the insights of today’s panel of 
speakers will prove informative and enlightening for everyone in attendance.  
 
I would like to commend the organizers for their commitment to fostering 
awareness, respect and understanding of religious diversity. This year, as we mark the 
150th anniversary of Canada’s Confederation, let us take the opportunity to honour 
the many cultures, traditions, and beliefs that make our country such a wonderful 
place in which to live. 
 
Please accept my best wishes for a productive event. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada 


